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15th January 2025 

 

 

Stubbington Study Centre Residential 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill 

 

You may have seen in the Basingstoke Gazette or online that a consultation by HCC is currently underway regarding a 

proposal to build a new specialist secure welfare children’s home on the site of Stubbington Study Centre.  Our school 

was notified of this proposal just yesterday, at the same time it was released to the press. 

We are working hard to put ‘plan B’ into place in case the planned residential with Stubbington does not go ahead in 

the Autumn term.  

The deposits that have been paid will be retained and used towards either the Stubbington trip, should it all go 

ahead, or towards a new venue should we have to rearrange.  As soon as we have any further updates we will notify 

you immediately. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 5 Team - CHPS 
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